
 

 

           
March 17, 2020 
 
Pirates, 
 
Faculty and staff have done an amazing job of planning and are on track to move to our Flexible 
Education Program on Monday. Both campuses now have plans in place. Plans will be (or have 
been) communicated to the students and parents at the campus level.  
 
The board met Monday evening and all are ready to provide support for whatever it takes to 
best serve our students. 
 
Starting Monday, Mrs. Hryhorchuk and her crew will be providing breakfast and lunch to 
students at the front of the High School. Per guidelines from the state, a student will need to be 
physically present to receive a lunch.  
 
All grades will pick up food in the same line. No need to go to the elementary campus. Just line 
up like we do after floods and they will guide you through.  
 
Breakfast will be handed out from 8:00-9:00 and lunch will be handed out 10:30-11:30. This is 
for students only.  
 
District offices will be operating with a minimal staff. For the remainder of this week, please 
only visit the offices if the need is urgent. We are setting up an email account specifically for 
questions and concerns so that you are always able to reach us. We plan to check these each 
hour and will do our best to provide prompt answers to relevant questions. Please email 
COVID@deweyvilleisd.com for non-emergency issues.  
 
Thank you for your patience as we work through this. You would be so proud if you could see 
these folks up at the school working doubletime to try to make this as good as they can for our 
kids. Remember, this time we really are just making it up as we go. Please do not expect this to 
be perfect. Next week we will be getting it rolling. We will fine tune things as we go.  
 
As of today, the Flexible Education Program is set to be in place until April 3. We will meet then 
to re-evaluate the situation. Expect our plans to change day by day. 
 
Good job DISD. You are an incredible team. The way you come together in tough times is 
inspirational.  
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